
Tessa Burpee
Brewer

My name is Tessa Burpee and I live in Brewer. I have been homeschooling for seven 
years. While I believe LD 1343 and LD 1426 are well intentioned - supporting 
students who are homeschooled or who attend private schools with funds that they 
would otherwise benefit from if they attended a public school - I do not believe either 
approach is a good idea for homeschoolers. 
Providing funds to families who choose to homeschool blurs the line between private 
and public education. Please remove homeschoolers from the langue of both of these 
bills, LD 1343 and LD 1426.
Sincerely,
Tessa Burpee


